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Townsend, Erle

From: Jonathan Hedman <jbhedman1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:56 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is a free country and if you all want to make charging stations available and incentivise 

EV's thats all right, but do not tell me what I have to buy for a car. California is wrong but then 

again they are CAlifornia. There is such a thing as free will and the more laws control how we 

can live, the more we are like Russia. Please do not mandate dates and quantities of EV's that 

must be sold. This is up to each and every individual. 

jon hedman 

gray me. 


